
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Wyoming Archaeological Society 

“Green River Basin Chapter” 

of Sublette County 

 

 

 

 

 

Is planning to have a fund raising “tag” sale at the Sublette County Library on 

Saturday, November 13th, 2010 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Booth space is available and vendors are welcome for 10% of the sales 

(Contact Kelly O’Kell at 307-231-1840) 

Please stop by for some great gifts and gab, have a snack and learn about the important 

archaeological sites found right here in Sublette County, Wyoming 


